
 

NPDES authorization to discharge to waters of the United States, Permit No. LA0050971 

 

The applicant's mailing address is: 

 

 Ms. April Wyatt 

 Chief Administrative Officer 

 P.O. Box 661 

 Charenton, LA 70523 

 

Is authorized to discharge from facility located at 832 Martin Luther King Road, Charenton, St. 

Mary Parish, Louisiana. The discharge is to an unnamed ditch, thence Bayou Teche in Louisiana 

subsegment No. 060401 of the Vermilion-Teche River Basin. The known uses of the receiving 

water(s) are primary contact recreation, secondary contact recreation, fish and wildlife 

propagation. 

  

Under The Standard Industrial Classification Code 4952, the applicant will operate a POTW with 

a design flow capacity of 0.22 MGD serving a population of approximately 650.   

 

This is a renewal of a permit issued February 21, 2017, with an effective date of March 1, 2017 

and an expiration date of February 28, 2022. 

 

Changes from the previous permit are: 

 

a. Total Chlorine Residue limit has been changed from 19µg/L is changed to a limit of 

11µg/L for chronic protection with a 100% effluent. 

b. EPA reassessed monitoring frequencies and determined that reducing temperature 

monitoring frequency to two (2) times per month would be sufficient to track 

compliance with permit limits and provide data for use in future permitting actions. 

 

A fact sheet is available. 

 

If you want to comment submit written comments within the 30 day public comment period to: 

 

Evelyn Rosborough (6WQ-NP) 

U.S. Environmental Protection Agency 

Region 6 

1201 Elm Street, Suite 500  

Dallas, Texas 75270 

Phone (214) 665-7515 

rosborough.evelyn@epa.gov 

 

 


